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22.05.15
After half term our new topic will be ‘Your York’ where we will be learning all about the wonderful city we live in.

English
In English we are going to be looking at alphabetical order and how to use dictionaries. We will also be doing some debating and discussing the skills we need to do this effectively.
Maths
In maths we will doing lots of data handling and using Carroll diagrams and tally charts to collect and talk about data. We will also be looking at missing number problems using addition and subtraction.
Topic

In topic we will be making books which we are going to fill with lots of information about York over the half term.

In Science we are going to be working in the wildlife area to look for signs of summer and see if we can find any mini-beasts. 
In art we will be working on a project using all the different skills we have been using throughout the year.
Important

Please make sure you return the slip at the bottom of the Enrichment day letter about our walk on part of the Bar Walls. We need parents to help with this please.  

Thank you,

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
